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Head’s Hello, 
 
I would like to wish everyone a warm welcome back to the Autumn Term. It has been so  
wonderful to see all of the children in their new uniform looking so smart. We have lots of  
exciting community events this term, including Harvest Festival and a full programme of  
Christmas events. We hope to have all of the dates out to you very soon so you can put them in 
your diary. 
 
This week, classes have been voting for their school council representatives for TEAM 12. Our 
school council are called team twelve in line with Article 12 from the UNICEF Rights Respecting 
school's charter. Article 12 states that all children have the right to an opinion and for it to be 
taken seriously. Miss Saenz will be working with TEAM 12 and will be updating the newsletter 
with their work regularly.  We will let you know who your representatives are once the votes 
have been counted!  
 
Please be aware that the school gates will be locked at 3:20 following school pick up. We ask 
that all parents and carers leave the site promptly. We do this as we still have children on site in 
after school clubs, nursery and wrap around. Please refrain from allowing children to play on 
the amazon climber, particularly in the rain, as this can be slippery and could cause injury.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Natalie Simmonds 
Headteacher 
 

Dates for your diary 

 

Friday 16th September 3.30-4.30pm - LSA AGM 

Friday 16th September 4.30-5.30pm - Tiny Trees and Reception (2023) open evening 

Monday 19th September from 2pm - LSA meeting 

Friday 14th October - Tempest individual and sibling photos 

LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL INSET DAYS  

 
Lostwithiel School will be taking their staff training (inset) days in the week,  

following the Autumn half term holiday (Monday 24th to Friday 28th October) .   

Therefore school will be closed to pupils from MONDAY 31st October 2022 to Friday 4th November 2022  

Pupils return to school for the Autumn term on Monday 7th November 2022 

This will also include children attending Tiny Trees Nursery 

 

Please take note of term dates for this academic year which are available on page 6 of the newsletter and 

can also be found on our website. 
 



 

 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE All of Apple for their first week at school! 

 

CHERRY Isla for a great first week at Lostwithiel School. 

  Harry for excellent participation in History, asking interesting questions and sharing ideas.   

 

OAK  Charlie for using perseverance to try new things and a positive start to RWI. 

  Harrison for demonstrating partnership, passion and participation. 

 

BEECH Ruby for participation in her new class. 

  Frankie for pride in his presentation. 

 

WILLOW Indigo for perseverance and pride when practising joined handwriting. 

  Jasper for excellent handwriting and fabulous presentation. 

 

MAPLE  Hester and Lily for settling in so well into Maple Class. 

 

CONKERS Laura for positivity and enthusiasm in all your learning this week. 

  Holly for amazing effort in reading. 

OPEN EVENING FOR TINY TREES NURSERY AND APPLE TREE CLASS 
FRIDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER 4:30pm-5:30pm  

Come and see the newly refurbished building! 
We'd love to show you around our newly refurbished nursery space  

for children aged 2-4 years old.  
This continues to be 8-5pm, term time only provision that provides outstanding  

learning opportunities and care within our beautiful school grounds.  
If your child is starting school in 2023 we'd also be delighted to show you around our 

fabulous EYFS classroom.  

From 5th September 2022 school dinners will be priced at £2.41. We will continue with our ordering system through 

ParentPay and you should now be able to order school dinners for the first half of Autumn term.  

Apple Class will need to order their dinner choices with the class teacher for the first few weeks and Tiny Trees will continue to 

order their dinners in advance through dojo. 

When ordering through ParentPay, ensure your meals are confirmed and paid for (KS2 - unless FSM) within 2 hours and that 

your account remains in credit. If you have an outstanding debt this may result in future meal bookings being cancelled. 

If your child is having a school dinner and this has not been ordered by midnight on the Sunday for the following week, we will 

only be able to offer the jacket potato option for the missed days.  

We would like to encourage all free school meal and universal (All KS1) free school meals to order and try a school dinner. 

We are now trialling a hot tomato pasta option on a Tuesday and Thursday. If your child would like this option, please order a 

jacket potato and follow it up with a dojo to the school office requesting the pasta. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


